
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 21 May 2025 at 2.00pm.
Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our 
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

CANDLELIGHT VIGIL

Join us for a Candlelight Vigil on 
Wednesday 7 May to honour and 
remember those whose lives have 
been lost due to domestic and family 
violence.

When: 6.30pm

Where: The grassed area between the 
Council office at 9 Smith Street and 
Leongatha Memorial Hall.

COMMUNITY TRAINING

Council’s May and June Community 
Training Calendar is now available. To 
see what’s on offer and to register for a 
session, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitytraining

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applications for the 
following: 
RFT/443 - 25/26 Resheet Program 
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 27 
May 2025. 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

2026 Kindergarten Registrations Now Open

Three-year-old and four-year-
old kindergarten registrations 
for 2026 are now open.

To register, simply complete 
the online registration 
form and nominate your 
kindergarten preferences.

To ensure an easy and fair 
process for all parents, 
Council operates the central 
registration system on 
behalf of all participating 
kindergartens across South 
Gippsland.

Registrations must be lodged 

by 30 June to receive a first-
round offer.

Kindergarten is an important 
step for young children. 
It helps them to develop 
strong social skills and 
encourages a love of 
learning. Children that 
attend kindergarten are 
more independent and likely 
to make a smooth transition 
to primary school.

To find out more or to 
register, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.
gov.au/kinder

South Gippsland Shire Council is considering 
renaming a section of Speight Street in Loch, to 
Albert Road following a community request.

The current naming does not comply with 
Geographic Names Victoria’s rules, causing 
potential confusion for road users and 
emergency services. The proposed change aims 
to create a clear and logical division at the four-
way intersection.

To have your say, visit:
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Speight Street to be
considered for renaming
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